
FAQ

How did See Yourself IN 
begin?

Is See Yourself IN 
a job board? 

What industries does the 
See Yourself IN program 
focus on? 

What kinds of 
opportunities can 
my students take 
advantage of? 

A: The See Yourself IN public education program was started created by  
the Central Indiana Corporate Partnership (CICP) to help young people—
particularly Gen Z students—access resources, learn about career 
opportunities, and explore the advanced industries that are driving 
Indiana’s economy.

A: While we aren’t a job board, we are a network of resources educating 
young people about jobs, internships, and resources to help them live the 
life they want right here in Indiana. Our goal is to connect partners (that’s 
you!) with Gen Z Hoosiers who have an interest in your field.

A: See Yourself IN is focused on Indiana’s advanced industries of the future 
such as advanced manufacturing and logistics, pharmaceuticals, animal 
and plant sciences, and technology, but we also have information on other 
areas. There are so many opportunities that our young people haven’t 
even heard of before. And we’re here to guide them to where they can see 
themselves thriving in Indiana. 

A: We connect young people with training resources, external job and 
internship opportunities, apprenticeship programs, skill-building resources 
to help them thrive in a professional environment, and much more. We want 
to help Indiana’s young people realize their potential and find rewarding 
opportunities throughout the state—and we give them the tools to get there.  
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LEARN MORE AT WWW.CICPINDIANA.COM/SYI/

http://www.cicpindiana.com/syi/

